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I am writing to submit my strong opposition to the proposed "Energy From Waste" Incinerator at 
Eastern Creek in Western Sydney. I am strongly opposed to increasing the pollution in an 
already over-polluted area and also the massive increase in road traffic which will ensue. The 
people of Western Sydney already have to deal with horrendous traffic, pollution and the 
increasing odours emanating from the existing site at Eastern Creek. 


